
 

 
 
 
 
November 27, 2009        
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
RE: 2010 IRM3 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION CNPI 
 PORT COLBORNE (EB-2009-0215)  
 
 
On November 18, 2009, CNPI – Port Colborne filed a letter requesting that the current 
distribution rates for CNPI Port Colborne be made interim, effective immediately.  
  
The Board issued a Notice of Application on November 23, 2009 and the matter of the 
arithmetical error, leading to the request for interim rates, is addressed in that Notice of 
Application.  CNPI – Port Colborne requests that its letter of November 18, 2009 related 
to this matter be withdrawn. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
Doug Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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